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Dear Public Utilities Commission, 

My name is Sidney and I live in Boise, and I am an Idaho Power customer. I urge you to hold
the upcoming IPC-E-22-22 hearing on a weekend. I think this will be more accessible to
people who care about the VODER study. It will also be helpful if the meeting runs late, like it
has in the past, to hold it earlier in the day.

Thank you,

Sidney Snider, 4196 E Homestead Rim Dr, Boise, ID 83716
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